
 

 

 

 

 

Dear IAHA Associate Member  

Special meeting of members of the Associate Member - Individual category of membership on 21 
October 2021  

On behalf of the Indigenous Allied Health Australia Ltd (IAHA) Board, I would like to thank you for your 

continued support of IAHA and invite you to participate in the special meeting of the members of the 

Associate Member - Individual category of membership of IAHA to be held on Thursday, 21 October 

2021 by online virtual meeting between 12.00pm – 2.30pm (Canberra, ACT time) during the 2021 

IAHA AGM. 

Please note: the special meeting will be during daylight savings and will commence at 11.30am in 

South Australia, 11.00am in Queensland, 10.30pm in the Northern Territory and 9.00am in Western 

Australia.   

The virtual meeting will use Zoom to connect Members, as well as using an online voting system called 

TrueVote.  While we encourage you to attend the virtual meeting, you also have the option of voting 

without attending the special, using the TrueVote online voting system. 

Please read the cover page of the Notice of Special Meeting on how to participate and vote, and further 

details will also be posted on the Members'-only areas of IAHA's website.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact the IAHA secretariat on 02 6285 1010 or email me at 

secretary@iaha.com.au if you would like any further information on how to participate or vote. 

 

Agenda for annual general meeting 

The item for consideration at the special meeting is the proposed changes to the Associate Member - 
Individual membership category.  

Attachments to this letter 

Attached to this letter are: 

• Notice of the Special Meeting (including the Explanatory Notes); and 

• Proxy Form.  

More information about the proposed changes to this category of membership and how they will 
affect you is set out in the notice of meeting. 

We sincerely hope that you will take the time to look over the enclosed documentation and participate in 
this special meeting.  
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Should you have any questions about the special meeting, or any concerns, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the IAHA secretariat on 02 6285 1010 or email me at secretary@iaha.com.au.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Donna Murray 

Company Secretary 

7 September 2021 
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